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This submission responds to the Commission's letter of February 7, 2011, regarding the committee's 30 Day Post General 

Report: 

 

Due to an internal miscommunication, the 48 Hour Notice for this Independent Expenditure was inadvertently, but timely 

reported by a sister PAC, Blue America PAC Independent Expenditure Committee (C00487827) 


